
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21st October 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
University College Isle of Man – Taster Sessions 
 
I am writing to advise you, that as part of their Post-16 options choices provision, all Year 11 students 
will be attending the University College Isle of Man to take part in a morning of ‘taster’ sessions. 
 
As I’m sure you will appreciate, making a decision about future career paths and further education can be 
a difficult process.  It is anticipated that by allowing students to visit the college environment, this will 
allow them to make more of an informed decision. 
 
This event will take place on the morning of Wednesday 4th November with students departing by bus 
shortly after morning registration and returning in time for lunch. 
 
Students have already been involved in making their taster session choices in the following subject areas:- 
Administration and IT, Art and Design, Beauty Therapy, Business Studies, Childcare, Computing and IT, 
Construction, Creative Media, Motor Vehicle, Music, Engineering, Hairdressing, Health and Social Care, 
Hospitality and Catering, Horticulture, Sport. 
 
Should you wish to discuss any of this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr D J Lillie 
Head of Year 11 
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